
 
 District Safety Policy Statement  

The safety and health of employees at Bruneau-Grand View School 

district is of primary importance. Bruneau-Grand View’s policy is to provide 

safe and healthful working conditions and operating practices that will ensure 

a safe work environment for employees.  

A safe and healthful operation conserves human and material resources 

and is essential to efficient production. Accidents, on the other hand, 

represent a needless waste of human resources and economic loss.  

All levels of management have a primary responsibility for the safety of 

all employees to preclude accidents. The employee, in turn, is expected to 

adhere to the regulations and policy outlined by the district.  

These responsibilities can be met only by working continuously to 

promote safe work practices among all employees and to maintain property 

and equipment in a safe operating condition. By working together, we can 

maintain a safe working environment for all employees.  
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